
Jason T. Kuzma

JKuzma@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1416

F. +1.425.635.2416

April 1, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL  

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Puget Sound Energy’s Supplemental Integrated Resource Plan Filing 
Docket -___ 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed are the following materials: 

1. An Excel file containing, PSE Resources AURORA Inputs (C)

2. An Excel file containing, PSE Resources AURORA Inputs (R)

Please note that certain information in the enclosed filing is marked as CONFIDENTIAL per 
WAC 480-07-160. Such CONFIDENTIAL information contains valuable commercial 
information, including trade secrets or confidential marketing, cost, or financial information, of 
PSE and other entities and, pursuant to RCW 80.04.095, is not subject to inspection or copying 
under Chapter 42.56 RCW. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Jason T. Kuzma 

Jason T. Kuzma 

Enclosures 

cc: All Parties 
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